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Communities have been developed based on motor access to the rivers - marinas 

and piers built, etc..  The science isn't settled on damage to aquatic communities and 

river banks.  An opposite and equally inappropriate approach is to ban residents from 

accessing the riverbanks for years: while plantings are allowed to grow and stabilize 

the riverbanks.  It is equally polar.   

 

Let's see a better bill showing more moderated solutions that don't infringe on 

motorboaters AND riverside residents.   


